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Honorable Representatives,  

I wish to enter my written testimony on SB 941 and/or its’ House Bill designate. 

I am John Ingram a registered Independent in the State of Oregon residing in Salem, Oregon. 

No need exists for a long diatribe here; Oregon has so many gun laws that we can’t possibly enforce 

them all and this fact is borne out in Sheriffs Offices around the state who oppose this legislation, some 

even stating for the record that they will NOT enforce it if passed.  

 I forwarded an earlier, April 2015 PEW Research Poll that illustrates as Americans become more aware 

of gun laws, the less they want them and this includes especially the growing number of female gun 

owners who refuse to continue to be victims if they want to walk, jog, hike, camp or simply eat at a 

restaurant in Oregon with their family in which often times they are the lone head of household. 

Women want the same right to be reasonably prepared to protect their family as anyone else.  

Representing your districts, I know you understand this. I urge you to commit to enforcing preexisting 

Oregon Laws & Revised Statutes before continuing the never ending legal upgrading of meaningless 

hoops for Oregonians to jump through.  

 

Thank You 

John Ingram 
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